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10 January 2025                              Our Ref: Off1/Yrgrp/Y2/Bugman25/JS 
 
 
TO: ALL YEAR 2 PARENTS / CARERS 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE:  Bug Man Visit – Wednesday 5 February 2025 
  Brazil Day – Thursday 13 February 2025 

 
Bug Man Visit 
 
We are delighted to confirm details of an upcoming experience we have planned for Year 2 children. 
 
On Wednesday 5 February the children will have the opportunity to take part in a minibeast workshop at 
school run by a company called Bugfest. The children will be able to (if they want to) handle a selection of 
creatures, as well as learning about habitats, classification, adaptation, predator/ prey, camouflage and life 
cycles.  
 
In order to finance this activity, a voluntary contribution of £6.60 is requested.  Please pay using our online 
payment system at www.scopay.com/boxgrove by 29 January and could we ask you to check your scopay 
account for any outstanding payments too. Pupils will not be excluded from these activities if parents are not 
in a position to contribute, but as we are not able to fund the activity in any other way it will be cancelled 
unless we can cover costs in full. If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please can we refer you to our 
Hardship Policy which you will find on our website.  
 
Brazil Day 
 
We are also excited to confirm we will be running a Brazil day on Thursday 13 February. The children will be 
taking part in an immersive day that will embed all that we have learnt about Brazil, including a carnival across 
the school grounds. This was a real highlight last year.  
There is no cost for this event, but we ask that children come into school in bright coloured clothing.  

 
Please notify the School Office via Studybugs if there have been any changes to the contact details or medical 
information on our records. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Rebecca Stacey  Alison Fitch  Mrs Sheath, Miss Warren, Mrs Gearing & Mrs Groom  
Co-Headteacher  Co-Headteacher Year 2 Team 
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